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Dear Ogden: -

ClJ'!>t·-/11 /t'?.~b (Dr. H. V. Ogden) 
The Johns Hopkins Hospital, 

North Broadway. Baltimore, Oct. 12th, 1892. 

I was very sorry indeed not to have any reply to my telegram, but 
I took it for granted that you were not at home. I had intended to leave 
St. Paul by the morning train and wait over the evening with you. There 
were r:1any things I wished to talk about with you. I wonder whether you ever 
think of leaving ·MilV,'fLU}::ee! I wish to goodness you were here, but ~rou know 
what a God-forsaken town this is, and a somewhat difficult one to make head­
way in in practice. 

You must have had a delightful trip abroe.d. 
Very sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler-
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